
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
April 4, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Re: Additional Price Increase Effective May 5, 2025 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp., Building Products Division, will implement an 
additional price increase on all steel products for shipments on or after May 5, 
2025.  This increase is in addition to the previously announced April 1, 2025 price 
adjustment. 
 
This decision is necessary due to continued price increases from domestic mills 
and the ongoing impact of Section 232 tariffs, which are driving up costs for both 
imported and domestic steel.  As these tariffs remain in effect, we are seeing further 
market escalation, affecting steel availability, lead times, and overall pricing. 
 
We understand the challenges these rapid fluctuations present and remain committed to 
keeping you informed while continuing to provide high-quality products and outstanding 
customer service.  Updated price pages will be distributed as soon as they are 
available. 
 
Please remember that we will honor job quotes committed to us in writing within 30 days 
of the quote date.  All other quotes are subject to re-bid based on current market 
conditions. 
 
We truly value your partnership and thank you for your continued trust and support as 
we work through these unprecedented market changes together. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Consolidated Fabricators Corp. 
Building Products Division 
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